DKG Business Meeting June 7,2021
Home of Phyllis Thibodeau

Welcome and called to Order by Barb Albrechtson
Special guest-Jamie Dahl Cancer survivor
Approval of the Secretary’s report

Reports by committees

Treasurer's Report-submitted by Connie Albrechtson
Scholarship-Viterbo University $500.00

Chair Yoga-$50.00

WOS Convention Fee-$25.00

Checking $1530.04

Money Market $34978.32

Savings $5.00

Chapter Dues will be paid June 15, 2021

Membership

A reminder that we are seeking members to fill the role of vice president. Please
consider helping with this position. Reminder to fill out the member interest survey
so that we may highlight members throughout this next year.

Reminder to check on the International DKG site your information for any updates.

Old Business

Revisit Committees, looking for someone to chair the fundraising committee-Carol
and Joann volunteered.

Reminder if you are on Facebook to check out our Chapter’s Page.

Summer dates will be set up to develop the program for the 2021-22 and for the
service/charity fundraisers.

You can donate books in memory of Claire Jandt. Books (adult/children) will be
donated to the little library house located at Jandt-Fredrickson Funeral Home and
Crematory. Drop off books at Carol’s house. Jackie will add our donated books when
needed to the house.

Carol Egge

3647 Bentwood Place

La Crosse, WI 54601

New Business

Next fundraiser-Stepping out in Pink, more information will be coming.

Shared with the group that Jean Wetzsteon received her 30 year membership
certificate from DKG state. Congratulations Jean.

Holiday fundraising idea was proposed. Invite past and present members to our
Holiday meeting. Need volunteers to work on this project.

How can we help educators in the 2021-22 school year? An idea would be to adopt a
school and volunteer at the school.



Meeting adjourned approximately 1:30 PM
Respectfully submitted,
Jan Marson

Presentation-New officer and member Initiation Ceremony

Alpha Omega Chapter Officers 2021-2022
President-Barb Albrechtson
Corresponding Secretary: Mary Dunn
Recording Secretary: Jan Marson
Treasurer: Connie Albrechtson

New members
Kathy Arenz
Priscilla Thibodeau



